
 

 

2 October 2019 
 

Moama Lifestyle Villages Pty Ltd 

Cancellation of water services licence WL40 
 
The Economic Regulation Authority has cancelled Moama Lifestyle Villages Pty Ltd’s water 
services licence WL40 in accordance with section 18 of the Water Services Act 2012.   

Moama provided sewerage and non-potable water supply services to the Tuart Lakes Lifestyle 
Village. In August 2019, Moama applied to the ERA for the cancellation of WL40 following the 
connection of Tuart Lakes Lifestyle Village to the Water Corporation’s sewer network in 
July 2019. 

The ERA’s decision is available on the ERA website. 

Further information 
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Ph: 08 6557 7976 
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